
4th May 2021 
Dear schools,

We are delighted to announce our Live Music annual summer tour of Walsall Schools is back. 

Last year we were denied the chance to perform live to students, but in the last week of this 
summer term 2021 our music staff will be out on the road once more to bring live music into 
your schools. The team is busy preparing an interactive, educational performance to include a 
wide range of varying styles and genres that the children (and staff) are sure to enjoy. 

Subsidised by the Arts Council of England and supported by the Walsall Music Educational 
Hub and Service, the performance costs just £50.

In view of current social distancing measures we are suggesting a number of performance 
scenarios. Our Live Music team will be following up-to-date government guidelines, and will 
adhere to each school’s required social distancing protocols, but for us to play to as many 
students as possible you may want to go with one of these performance options:

1. We perform in an area of your school with as many students that we are allowed 
in that space, and the rest of the school watches from their classrooms via in-
school video routing (if available).

2. We perform off-site and transmit our performance into your school using Microsoft 
Teams, Google Classroom, or Zoom.

3. Weather permitting, we perform outside to as many children as possible. The 
team will require a covered area to perform with access to power outlets.

N.B. If you are planning to stage an outside performance please prepare to revert to an 
inside option if the weather proves unsuitable.

To book a date and time, please complete the attached pro-forma and email to 
jmaddison@walmused.org.uk by Friday 28th May 2021.

Please also note that due to limited availability, schools will be allocated on a first-come-first-
served basis.

Kind regards

James Maddison

                                                                             

mailto:jmaddison@walmused.org.uk


Booking Form:

Please scan/photo return your completed entry form by Friday 28th May 2021 
 

Please complete all sections clearly in BLOCK CAPITALS.

 


Name of school: 	 ______________________________________________________________________

 


Name of staff member in charge: 	 _________________________________________________________

 


Contact telephone No: 	 ____________________________________________________

 


Direct email address: 	_____________________________________________________________________________________


1. PLEASE CIRCLE THREE PREFERRED PERFORMANCE TIME SLOTS BELOW. 

 2. PLEASE INDICATE HOW YOU WISH THE LIVE MUSIC TEAM TO PERFORM TO YOUR SCHOOL. 



1. In school performance.


2. Off-site performance via video link.


3. Outside performance


 3. PLEASE INDICATE HOW YOU WILL BE MAKING PAYMENT. 
 
I have paid £50 by card by contacting Annette Till on 075544 39350 
 

 
I would like to pay by invoice - the purchase order number is  

       (please fill if paying on invoice) 

Signed: 	 ______________________________________________________ (Staff in charge)


Signed:	 ______________________________________________________  (Head teacher)


Date:	 	 ____________________________________________

12/07/21 13/07/21 14/07/21 15/07/21 16/07/21

Preferred Option A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M.

Alternative 1 A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M.

Alternative 2 A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M. A.M. P.M.

                                                                             


